
NO 		 90.16%
YES		   9.84%

Suzanne will vote 
No to the Expansion 
of the West Harbour

• Early in the new term of 
Council, I will put forward a 
motion to prevent any 
expansion of the west 
harbour for the next four 
years.

• Using the Waterfront User Needs Assessment and Detailed Design 
Plan, we will look at evidence-based and smart decisions for making 
the existing marina sustainable without adding more slips to the west 
harbour and without a taxpayer funded boat lift. 

QUESTION: Have Your Say Residential Survey 
on Suzanne4DeputyMayor.ca 
The Waterfront Needs Assessment and Detailed Design Plan was 
recently approved by Council by a vote of 6 to 1. 83 initiatives grouped 
into 24 projects have been identified. Included in the Waterfront Plan is 
the expansion of 50 floating docks into the West Harbour at a cost of 
$1.2 million. Do you want the West Harbour to be expanded converting 
it into boat slips to help generate revenue for the marina, and shared 
with other users such as canoeists, kayakers, dragon boaters?

ANSWER: First 64 respondents
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Together we can 
create Cobourg’s future!

Suzanne4DeputyMayor.ca
Email: Suzanne4DeputyMayor@gmail.com
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